
 
 

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION AND CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS 

 

Draft West Coast Regional Land Transport Plan 2024 – 2034 
 

The West Coast Regional Council invites public submissions on the Draft West Coast 
Regional Land Transport Plan 2024 - 2034.  

 

The Draft Regional Land Transport Plan (RLTP) provides the strategic context and 
direction for land transport in the West Coast region. It sets out the objectives, policies 

and measures for the next 10 financial years. It also identifies a programme of activities 
that will be put forward for funding from the National Land Transport Fund.  

 
The Draft RLTP 2024 has been prepared under the Land Transport Management Act 2003 

by the West Coast Regional Transport Committee.   
 
Copies of the Draft RLTP 2024 are available for inspection at: 

▪ The public libraries in Westport, Reefton, Greymouth, and Hokitika; 
▪ The West Coast Regional Council office at 388 Main South Road, Greymouth; and, 

▪ The West Coast Regional Council website: www.wcrc.govt.nz 

 
Any person may make a submission on the Draft Regional Land Transport Plan 2024, in 

the prescribed form. Submissions must be received by the West Coast Regional Council no 
later than 5.00pm on Thursday 28 March 2024. Submissions may be delivered 

directly to the West Coast Regional Council, posted to PO Box 66 Greymouth 7840, or 
emailed to info@wcrc.govt.nz 

  

 
 

 
Darryl Lew 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  
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